
From: Suzanne Perkins  
Sent: Friday, November 05, 2021 10:20 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: TC1 zoning on state and Eisenhower  
 
 
 
 
This is a brilliant plan.  Please more housing here and easy commuting into town. My son is 
looking to buy and can’t find anything he can afford. This would be a great area. Thanks! 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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